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October 16, 2018 
 
 
Dear Friend,  
 
We’ve all heard that “character is doing what’s right when nobody’s looking.” Nowhere is 
this lesson more important than in our own high schools where seeds of leadership are 
planted in the minds and hearts of our youth. This is why I’m asking for your help as we 
organize our 34th Annual Youth Leadership Conference.  
 
This unique conference has brought students together with business and community 
leaders from Glendale, Burbank, and La Cañada for a morning of special dialogue and 
shared experiences. In a personal one-on-one and roundtable format, adults and students 
alike will discuss the important issues of leadership, values and ethical decision- making. 
In order for this conference to be successful, we need adult mentors to spend half a day 
engaging in group activities.  
 
This year’s conference is going to be held Friday, January 18, 2019 from 7:30 a.m. – 1:00 
p.m. on the Glendale Community College campus. Our partnership with the College has 
proven to be ideal for this conference, giving students an opportunity to spend time on 
campus, and giving the adults an opportunity to acquaint themselves with this vital 
resource.  
 
Let’s work together to inspire high school students and help them aspire to higher ideals 
of respect, honesty, citizenship and other principles of good character and ethics. I can’t 
wait for you to meet our exceptional young adults who will be attending this year’s 
conference.  
 
On behalf of the Character & Ethics Project, I thank you for your continued support.   
Please call Ms. Lusine Yarian at 818-937-8815 or email her at LYarian@Glendaleca.gov 
with any questions.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Lusine Yarian  &  Melina Sardar                                      
Co-Chairs, Youth Leadership Conference           
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